Roll No. ..... Total Pr

Total Printed Pages - 8

# F-3052

# B.Com. (Part - III) Examination, 2022 Foundation Course (Old/New Course)

## PAPER SECOND ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Time : Three Hours]

[Maximum Marks : 75 [Mimimum Pass Marks : 26

### Note-Attempt all questions.

### Unit - I

Answer the following questions in about 200 words each. (Any three) 15

- 1. Write a brief summary of the poem 'Three years She Grew' in your own words.
- 2. Why was Vikramaditya known as the greatest Judge of India? Can you reproduce any story of his Judgment?
  - P.T.O.

- 3. Sketch the character of Bhama Shah in your own words.
- 4. How has communication education revolutionized the world?
- 5. With regard to the development of the Indian women. What are the theme which should be particularly considered?

#### Unit - II

- 2. Write an essay in one of the following:
- 10
- (i) Geo-Economic profile of Chhattisgarh.
- (ii) Corona and its impact on Indian economy.
- (iii) Increasing rate of unemployment in India.
- (iv) Current position of women in India.

#### Unit - III

Write a precis of the given passage and provide a suitable title.
10

It is very easy to acquire bad habits, such as eating

F- 3052

too many sweets or too much food or drinking too much of wine or smoking. The more we do a thing, the more tend to like doing it; and if do not continue to do it, we feel unhappy. This is called the force of habit which should be fought against.

Things which may be very good when only done from time to tie, tend to become useful and beneficial when done too often and too much. This applies even to such good things as work or rest. Some people form a bad habit of working too much, and others of idling too much. The wise men always remembers that this is true about himself and checks any bad habit. He say to himself, "I am now becoming idle." or "I like too many sweets" or "I smoke too much" and then adds, "i will get myself out of this bad habit at once"

#### Unit - IV

Read the following passage and answer the 4. (A) questions given below :

> Environment is a very broad term. It includes everything that is around, above and below us. Air, water, plant and animal life is all included in the environment. The greatest problem of present

day world is the pollution of environment, be it water, air or sound. Pollution literary means fouling the natural environment by some unnatural elements which make it polluted to the extent that it becomes unhealthy for plant and animal life. The worst part of the story is that it is only the man who is responsible for this development and which, if not controlled to a reasonable extent can lead humanity to extermination and this beautiful creation of God will see its end at its own hands. Natural calamities like earthquake, cyclone famine, epidemics etc. can cause great suffering to human beings. But man's most effective and powerful enemy is man himself because he is himself responsible for polluting his beautiful and green Earth in which he lives.

Answer the following question :

- Define environment in your own words. (a)
- What do you mean by pollution? How many types (b) of pollutions are creating problems?
- What is the possible danger of uncontrolled (C) pollution?

F-3052

P.T.O.

- (d) What causes great suffering to human beings?
- (e) Why is man responsible for polluting the natural environment?
- (B) Match each animal of group A with the sound it makes with group B. 5

		Α		В
	(i)	Serpent	1.	Squeak
	(ii)	Hen	2.	Buzz
	(iii)	Mouse	3.	Croak
	(iv)	Bee	4.	Hiss
	(v)	Frog	5.	Cluck
Naka your own contances by using these idi				

- (C) Make your own sentences by using these idiomatic expressions (any five) **5** 
  - (i) Refer to
  - (ii) Live and let live
  - (iii) Look out
  - (iv) High spirits
  - (v) Give rise to

#### Unit - V

- 5. Do as directed (any twenty five).
- (A) Insert suitable articles where necessary.
- I want ..... one-rupee coin. 1. 2. ..... Daniel comes to judgment. 3. He is ..... oldest man in our village. ..... higher you go, ..... cooler it is. 4. 5. He is ...... honorary member of ...... club. (B) Fill in the blanks with suitable words in brackets: Yes, it is ..... sure enough. (he, him) 1. 2. You and ..... make a good partnership. (he, him) (C) Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions: She will be twenty ...... August 2022. 1. 2. I'll be ready ..... five minutes. He lived ...... an Indian village ..... five years. 3.
  - 4. There is a TV set ..... the corner of the room.
  - 5. Rajim is ..... the river Mahanadi.

F-3052

25

[7]

- (D) Change the sentences from Active to Passive voice.
  - 1. Bring the book.
  - 2. The police arrested the thief.
  - 3. They grow grapes in Hyderabad.
  - 4. Who killed the snake?
  - 5. How did you clear NEET 2021?
- (E) Turn the following sentences into indirect speech:
  - 1. Raju said, "I have done my homework."
  - 2. He said, "The sun rises in the east."
  - 3. "I will do it today", he promised.
  - 4. He said, "Is it raining heavily?"
  - 5. The tourist said, "What a splendid building!"
- (F) Supply if or unless in the following sentences:
  - 1. ..... you work hard, I shall be happy.
  - 2. I sharit attend the marriage party ...... I get the invitation card.
  - 3. He would have come ...... you had called him.
- F-3052 P.T.O. F-3052

(G) Turn the following sentences into assertive sentences:

- 1. What a beautiful park!
- 2. How greedy I have been!
- 3. Oh! how lovely her hair is!